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Good morning,
 
This email serves as an Exit Interview for the Routine Compliance Evaluation Inspection


conducted at your facility Safety-Kleen Systems Inc. located at 1400 NW 13th Ave, Pompano
Beach 33069 on 02/21/2024. First, I want to thank you for your level of cooperation and for
your time given during the inspection. We truly appreciate it.
 
As discussed during our visit, I am reaching out to request some additional information and
supporting documentation to facilitate the completion of the inspection report that would
count toward your compliance status. Please provide the following by 03/07/2024.
 


Training records for 2024,  2023, and 2022 per 62-710.600(2)(c) F.A.C.
 


Manifests/Delivery records for used oil showing the designated facility and oily
rags/absorbents per 62-710.510 F.A.C. and 40 CFR 279.46.


Provide all records for 2024.
Provide records for February and September 2023.
Provide records for May and November 2022.


 
What year did this facility begin operations?


 
What is the square footage of this facility?


 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
 
 
Kind regards,


Kaitlyn Taylor
Environmental Specialist III
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District – West Palm Beach
3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1
West Palm Beach, FL 33406
Kaitlyn.A.Taylor@floridadep.gov  
Office: 561.681.6628


 
The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. Please take a few
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received by completing the DEP Customer Survey. 
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